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Good Evening, 

I am emailing to register my objection to the Aquind Interconnector that has been proposed
to go through the East Side of Portsmouth. 

I object to it on the grounds of the environmental damage it will do to flaura and fauna.
Milton nature reserve and Farlington Marsh could be severely affected and as Portsmouth
is a compact city, any green spaces are much needed for people and nature.

Also, there is the disruption it will cause and Portsmouth doesn't cope well because there
are only three main routes through and if one is held up, then there are jams leading to
more pollution fron idling cars, vans and trucks.

I understand that there is already or will be enough capacity without it , so why go ahead? 

These are some of the issues, there are many others but opposition is high in and around
Portsmouth.  We do not want it so please reconsider Aquinds proposal and refuse it. 

It would be better for our quality of life at a time when there is not a lot to be happy about.

Yours Sincerely 

Roger Ackland 
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